
  

  

NEGLECT NOT THE GIFT THAT IS IN THEE 

 

Headteacher: Ms H Marriott MA, NPQH  

Church Hill Walthamstow London E17 9RZ 

Telephone: 020 8509 9446  

Email: info@wsfg.waltham.sch.uk 

Website: www.wsfg.waltham.sch.uk 

Dear Families,  
  

You should have already been informed by your child's primary school, but to confirm that the 
Year 6 Transition Day, when the children come to spend the day at their allocated secondary 
school has been moved to WEDNESDAY 12th JULY 2023. 
  
We would like your child to arrive at WSFG at 9.15am to be ready for the events of the day. 
Please do NOT send them any earlier as we are not able to look after them until 9.15am. 
The children should come in sensible, comfortable clothing and bring their own bottle of water for 
the day that can be refilled. 
We will provide lunch for ALL children but if they wish to being their own packed lunch, they can 
do so. 
The day will finish at 3.00pm and if you wish to meet your child please remain outside the school 
gates and they will be escorted to you. 
  

If your child has permission to go home alone please ensure they are aware of this and know not 
to wait for an adult to meet them.  
  
Kind regards,  
Walthamstow School for Girls 

Church Hill 
London E17 9RZ 

 

 


